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UUAA Bookworms is a fairly new, small evening book discussion group. We meet the third Thursday of 

each month at 7:00 via Zoom - however, this is subject to change whenever we return to our normal 

lifestyles.  

A few of the books we've read and discussed were The Bean Trees, Barbara Kingsolver; The Shipping 

News, Annie Proulx; and The Graveyard Book, Neil Gaiman. Using Zoom, Bookworms read Dr. Suess's, 

How the Grinch Stole Christmas, aloud for all UUAA congregants and their families in December.  

 

Contact Liz Hartley, bookworms@uuaa.org for questions or comments. 
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